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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 
MEETING DATE: January 12, 2021 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Julie Patterson Hunter 
 
SUBJECT: Acknowledge the resignation of Mike Mastrodonato from the Municipal 

Advisory Council (Penn Valley) 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Acknowledge Supervisor Hoek’s acceptance of the letter of resignation 

from Mike Mastrodonato, Municipal Advisory Council (Penn Valley). 
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND: 
Mike Mastrodonato has served on the Municipal Advisory Council (Penn Valley) since June 27, 2017. 
He submitted his resignation on December 18, 2020. 
 
Please acknowledge Supervisor Hoek’s acceptance of Mike Mastrodonato’s resignation from the 
Municipal Advisory Council (Penn Valley). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Item Initiated by: Tine Mathiasen 

Approved by: Julie Patterson Hunter  

Submittal Date: December 29, 2020  
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